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March 24, 2020 
 

 

TO:  All Legal Professionals  
 

FROM: Brad Shoemaker, Warden  
 

RE:  ATTORNEY/CLIENT VISITS AT LYCOMING CO. PRISON 

 

 

 Upon recommendation of the Lycoming County Prison Medical Director 
as part of our efforts regarding COVID-19 prevention and mitigation 

measures, all non-professional visits have been suspended until further 
notice effective March 16, 2020. 

 
 Contact visits with legal counsel have also been suspended as of March 

16, 2020.  However, inmates and legal counsel can continue to have 
confidential communications in the following ways: 

 
1. Attorneys may contact the Lycoming County Prison at 570-326-4623 

to arrange a private phone conversation with their client.  These 
phones are also being utilized by the Courts so availability may be 

limited.   

 
2. Inmates will continue to send and receive legal mail consistent with 

prison policy. 
 

3. Attorneys may have in-person visits with clients through the glass 
utilizing the inmate visitation area at the prison.  These visits will not 

be recorded and will occur during the prison’s posted professional 
visiting hours. 

 


